
Dundee City Council Rent Consultation
2022-23

The City Council is now consulting with all its tenants on rent levels for
next financial year, including other charges such as sheltered housing
charges.

It is encouraging all tenants to give their views before the closing date of
23rd December and full details are available here.
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